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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Reso
MIMAROPA REGION
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

—/_" Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palaw ;
—— Telfax No. (048) 434-8791 ,, ° |
— Email Add: L |
December 2 2022 s
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Blyd.
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
ATTENTION < The OIC-Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services
The OIC-Chief, Surveys and Mapping Division
FROM : The Provincial of Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : TRANSMITTAL OF SURVEY RETURNS SUBMITTED

BY ENGR. ARSENIO TAMAYAO JR. FOR SA NO.
045306-15-22 FOR LOT NO. 3122, CAD.796-D
IDENTICAL TO LOT NO. 2274, PLS-96 LOCATED AT
BRGY. SARAZA, BROOKE’S POINT, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the Memorandum of CENRO Brooke’s Point, Palawan dated November
28, 2022 recommending approval of the subdivision plan prepared and submitted by Engr.
Arsenio Tamayao Jr. as per Survey Authority No. 045306-15-22 covering Lot 3122, Cad. 796-
D identical to Lot 2274, PLS-96 surveyed for Eliory Sulit, Et. Al

It consist of twenty four (4) lots with an area of 55,888 square meters covered by post
survey inspection report dated November 25, 2022 of SI I May Q. Socrates.

For inspection as necessary, verification and approval.

ELIZARDO %CAYATOC
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LANA, =
FOR : The Provincial Environment and PA . iy Q RE3
Natural Resources Officer
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

FROM : The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT - TRANSMITTAL OF SURVEY RETURN SUBMITTED BY
ENG’R. ARSENIO D. TAMAYAO, JR. FOR SA
NO. 045306-15-22 FOR LOT NO. 3122, CAD 796-D IDENTICAL
TO LOT NO. 2274, PLS 96 LOCATED AT BGY. SARAZA
BROOKE’S POINT, PALAWAN

Respectfully submitted herewith is the survey returns submitted by Eng’r. Arsenio D.
Tamayao in re: Survey Authority No. 045306-15-22 for the subject lot.

Attached are the pertinent documents enumerated below, to wit:

Letter request for issuance of Survey Authority;

Memorandum of Clearance to Issue Survey Authority dated February 24, 2022;
Survey Authority dated November 04, 2022;

Post Survey report dated November 25, 2022; and,

Transmittal of Survey Returns.
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It is respectfully recommended that the same be evaluated and transmitted to the
Regional Office for the approval of the subdivision plan. If there are still lacking
requirements, kindly specify in order for this Office to act and supply the lack.

For his information and record.

», Rene, AR LEONA CALUYA
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